Name ____________________________________           To be signed and returned by Friday, August 28, 2015                     


                                                                                                                                                               Mr. Josh Nolen

Language Arts Instructor

  Louisville Middle School
 School phone (330) 875-5597

nolen@louisville.sparcc.org
jnolen.weebly.com 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 





 

        
  August 20, 2015
Hello.  My name is Mr. Josh Nolen, and I will be instructing 8th grade Language Arts at LMS this school year.  I would like to take a couple minutes to give you a brief introduction to myself.

Born in Toms River, New Jersey, I spent the first several years of my life in central New Jersey until my family moved to Carroll County in Ohio during the summer of 1987.  My educational background has included numerous years in home instruction, in private schools, and in public education.  I am a December 2003 graduate of Malone College with a Bachelor of Arts degree including an Integrated Language Arts major and a Communication Arts minor.  I completed my student teaching during the fall of 2003 at the GlenOak Career Center. For nine years I taught several different levels of English at Louisville High School, as well as, Journalism and advising the school newspaper. In May of 2011, I completed my Master’s degree in Education with a focus in classroom guidance and instruction. This will be my third year teaching 8th grade Language Arts at the middle school. 
In March of 2005, I was married to my beautiful wife Katie. We enjoy our country home in Sandy Valley near Magnolia and take pleasure in the solitude and quiet we are afforded by living on 15 acres. Our daughter, Ava, is 7 years old, and likes the freedom to run about the yard and help in the garden, but also spends a lot of time playing “house” with her dolls. Our son Chase is now two years old. My wife will be starting her fourteenth year as a teacher, teaching first grade at Walker Elementary in the Canton Local School District. We both enjoy the break in the summer that gives us the opportunity to travel and relax together.

The 2015- 2016 school year will be my twelfth year teaching. I plan to continue to establish a strong cooperative learning relationship with my students.  I also value the integral partnership between educators and parents; together, we can accomplish more. Please take advantage of conference times and feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns that may arise. I regularly update my website with valuable materials related to my class, and I can also be contacted through the contact form available on my site.
 
Best wishes for a great school year.  






Sincerely,

Mr. Josh Nolen
As an educational professional, I do not underestimate the importance of my role in your child's development. I also do not overlook your role as a parent or guardian. Please signify that you have read this introductory letter by signing below.






Parent/ guardian signature _____________________________________

